
Grand Knight’s Message 

Greetings from your Grand Knight Brian Lorenz. 

Thank you to all of those who helped with the Roses for Life.  Stay tuned for the 

upcoming ditch cleaning—weather permitting we may be able to tackle it right 

after Easter.  Our next meeting will be on March 5th.  I look forward to seeing 

everyone there! 

Vivat Jesus 

Brian Lorenz, Grand Knight 

320-250-7065 

Council News 

• Semi Annual Auto was read and approved 

• Lenten prayer opportunity at Planned Parenthood on Thursdays during Lent 

• Youth Bowling event on February 25th at 1PM 

• There are 80 members that still need to pay their dues 

• Roses for Life went well—$701 was collected at the three parishes 

• Discussion on the upcoming Pork Chop Dinner on February 11:00 

• Discussion on Gilman Days Tent Rental .  Fred Novak will check on if we can use 

the park shelter. 

• Jeff Mastey will sell the Statewide Raffle Tickets after mass to help our Council 

• State Permit will need to be applied for the upcoming raffle 

Pot of Gold: Al Sobania     Council jackpot: David Lieser 

Next Council Meeting 

Tuesday March 5th at 7:15PM  

Sts. Peter & Paul Church Basement 
All members are encouraged to attend and bring guests. 

Number: 432 Council Bulletin February 2024 

Past bulletins can be viewed on the Tri-Parish website: 
sesjpp.org/knights-of-columbus 

If you are interested in receiving our newsletter by email let us 

know.  This will help us save the cost of postage and printing. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  

Upcoming Events 

• Pork Chop Bingo—February 11th starting at noon 

• Youth server and choir bowling February 25th 

• Tootsie Roll Handout April 27th and 28th 

• Ditch cleaning (April/May) 

• Faith Formation Meal  May 

• Crowning of Mary in May 

Membership:  Council members who have not paid their membership dues are 

encouraged to take care of them now.  

Life Time members are welcome to make a free will donation to the council activity 

of their choice.   If anyone is interested in paying their membership dues and save 

the council postage costs please send your $30 to Jeff Mastey. 

Mail your check payable to: 
 Knights c/o Jeff Mastery, financial secretary . 

Chairman Reports 

Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Al Sobania reported council general fund balance is 

$10,785.84. 

Good of the Order 

Members are encouraged to pray for brother knights and families sick and in 

distress.  Individuals mentioned during the Good of the Order:  Pitts Family, Dale 

Novak, Bill Moulzoff, Murry Moulzoff, Richard Mastey, Gary Chapman, Dennis 

Sopkoviak, Alex Walcheski. 
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Please support our advertisers 

Interesting advertising?  Email us and we will contact you. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  


